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December 12, 2024  

TDSB Severe Weather Procedure  

Dear Child Care and Before- and After-School Program Colleagues, 

With the colder weather upon us, we would like to remind you of the TDSB’s Severe 

Weather Procedure and the potential impact to your operations. 

If there is a decision to close TDSB schools due to severe weather, schools will be 

closed to all programs including child care and before- and after-school programs 

(BASP). Notice of school closures will be posted on the TDSB website and TDSB X 

page (formerly Twitter) by 6:00 am on the closure day. Child care and BASPs will also 

receive an email notification from the Child Care Services team if schools are closed, 

but our website and X pages will be the best sources for up-to-date information. 

For more information, you may visit the TDSB Snow/Cold Weather webpage.  

Please do not hesitate to connect with our team should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Child Care Services 

Toronto District School Board 

416-394-7965 

ccs@tdsb.on.ca  

TDSB Early Years TDSB Child Care & BASP Resources  
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